
 

 

   

Customer News 

Feb 26, 2019  

Customs – Your input matters! 

As we move into 2019 we continue to develop our systems and subsequent online 
features. We are therefore pleased to announce the launch of our online ‘customs 
upload’ application. 

This feature will allow direct submission of customs references via our Website/Online 
Business application which provides faster communication and greater transparency. 
The advantage at the glance: 

• Data quality assurances 

• Extended hours allowing for customs to be uploaded 24/7 

• Transparency over what has been input 

• Simplicity of not having to guess where to send your details 

From today’s date, the application will go live where we be will asking you to get first-
hand experience with our new feature with the transition to making this compulsory as 
of April 1, 2019. 

Throughout this period, we will be on hand to assist with any questions or guidance you 
may require.   
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https://www.hapag-lloyd.com/cmsbs-restproxy/t/nl?t=8NJAY.AELW3.E89859DA206EE1DE8CD343E636AF8B9D&d=https%3a%2f%2fwww.hapag-lloyd.com%2fen%2fonline-business%2fshipments%2fcustoms-references.html&h=&i=aelw4
https://www.hapag-lloyd.com/cmsbs-restproxy/t/nl?t=8NJAY.AELW3.E89859DA206EE1DE8CD343E636AF8B9D&d=https%3a%2f%2fwww.hapag-lloyd.com%2fen%2fonline-business%2fshipments%2fcustoms-references.html&h=&i=aelw4

